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Please be sure to look over homework at home. 

Homework is graded for accuracy and having 

parents check the homework before it is turned 

in can boost up scores.  

 

Biography book reports are due on February 

25th.  
 

Our class Valentines Party will be on Friday February 

14th. This is a half day of school. Students are able to bring 

in Valentines to share with their classmates. You DO NOT 

need to bring in a shoe box to collect the Valentines in. 

We will make containers in class for them. More 

information about the party will come home soon.  

 

Please send your child to school with a water 

bottle and a jacket/sweater.  

 

Please send in BOX TOPS! The box top 

collection will be on Friday.  

  

Next Week  
Math 

 For Saxon Math, we will have 

a review on Monday and a test 

on Tuesday. The rest of the 

week we will learn about 

triangles, measuring mass, and 

how to multiple a two digit 

number by a two digit number.  

PRACTICE MATH 

FACTS AT HOME!  

 

Reading    

We will continue reading the 

story “Kids Did It!”. This is a 

story about various kid 

entrepreneurs and the 

successful business they have 

created. We will continue 

working on our summarizing 

skills. We will work on creating 

our own “businesses”. We will 

have time in class to share what 

our own business ideas are. The 

test will be on Thursday. Please 

review the study guide before 

the test.  

We will focus on functional 

texts for our AZ Merit reading. 

Our in class story will be about 

“Making Snowflakes”. Our 

homework story will be reading 

a letter.  
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If your child is sick PLEASE do not send them to 

school. Many children are sick this time of the year 

and sending them to school sick puts the entire class 

at risk of getting sick.  

 

Thank you to all of the parents who have been 

helping me grade. Your hard work is truly 

appreciated.  

 
Third Grade Website: 

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/  

WEEKLY Reminders   
 Agendas need to be signed every night.  

o Three times without a signature is a detention.  

 Homework needs to be checked every night.  

o Three times without homework in a week is a detention.  

 All late works starts grading at a 65%.  

 

Parents should be checking grades online.  

Quizzes/Tests  
Tuesday   Math Test   

Wednesday   Spelling Pretest   

Thursday   Phonogram Quiz  

Friday   Spelling Test / Dictation  

   Math / Language Quiz 20 

    

 

Social Studies 

For social studies we will start a 

new unit about Geography. We 

will learn about various 

landforms. We will also learn 

about longitude and latitude. 

Please check the homework on 

Tuesday and Thursday.  

Language  

We will start a new unit on 

nouns. We will learn how 

nouns are a person, place, thing 

or idea.   

Writing 

We will read a letter to 

convince others. We will learn 

the parts of a letter and how to 

state our opinion in letter.   

Spalding/Spelling 

 We will be on list #19. We will 

review all of the Spalding rules 

and the parts of speech. We will 

focus on the suffixes –ance and 

–ary. We will also work on 

quoting cite references in our 

writing work.  

THE PINK 

REGISTRATION 

FORMS ARE DUE 

FEBRUARY 4th.   

https://paintedrockthirdgrade.weebly.com/

